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Dear Pupils/Parents 

 

Friday Film Fest is starting again 

Friday 1st April 2022 with the Disney and Pixar film 

SOUL. 

 
 

    Year 7, 8 & 9 pupils are all invited to join us. 

 

Buying a raffle ticket for £2 will give you an excellent opportunity to win the 

DVD Soul which is a PG certificate. You will also be able to have as much 

squash as you like. The doors open at 6.30pm. Please make arrangements for 

the safe return of the children at the end of the evening – pick up at around 

8.40pm. 

 

There will be the usual hotdogs and snacks available to purchase.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all there.  
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